
APRIL STAFF SENATE MEETING REPORT 

GRIEVANCE COMMITTEE 

 

For the month of March the Grievance Committee has: 

 

1. Met, reviewed, created and submitted one grievance from a staff 

member regarding his final warning. 

 

2. We are in the process of finalizing our Charter. 

 

Respectfully submitted: 

Donna L. Bottorff 

Chair, Staff Grievance Committee 


